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Comments: June 11, 2018

David Francomb, District Manager

ATTN: Brett Hillman, USDA Forest Service, 2538 Depot Street, Manchester Center, VT 05255

RE: Input re: ESHC Project

Just this morning I learned of your proposed project to improve wildlife habitat in the Manchester area of the VT

Green Mountain Forest. I enthusiastically support your goals and proposed project activities. 

I have admired the work of RGS in the Steam Mill Brook area WMU and have seen what responsible stewardship

of our public lands can yield.  

I am retired and have been doing habitat work on my small scale 10-acre plot here in Danville.  Your proposal is

admirable and long overdue.

I wish you all success.

Wayne Majuri Sr.

2635 Oneida Rd  Danville, VT 05828

 


